June 4th, 2018

Dear LMS Eighth Grade Band Students,

Band Camp for the 8th grade band is scheduled for Friday, August 10th and Monday, August 13th from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM.

The band hall will be open Friday, August 3rd from 10:00- 12:00 and 1:00 to 3:00 for students to come by and pick up folders and check out horns if need be. Students playing school horns will need to come by and check them out at this time. If you cannot come by at this time, please call and we can make other arrangements. In order for us to start our first rehearsal on time, we need to have our music and instruments taken care of. If you play a reed instrument, please have playable reeds when we start. Please be seated with your instruments, pencil and music before 9:00 a.m.

The 8th grade band uniform will consist of our LMS band polo shirt, dark blue jeans, black or brown belt, white socks and **SOLID** white tennis shoes.

Rehearsals will only be inside on these days. You may wear comfortable clothing just as long as it is school appropriate.

Please make every effort to attend these very important days of band camp. Please adjust your summer schedules now so that you can be there!

Also enclosed with this letter is a student information form/medical form and a rehearsal schedule for next fall. Please have the student information/medical form filled out and returned by the first day of camp.

LMS Majorette Camp is on its way as well! The majorette camp dates are on Monday, July 23^{rd} and Tuesday, July 24^{th} from 8:00 to 12:00 and 1:00 to 4:00.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email. Have a great summer!

Mr. Smith LMS Bands tsmith@lufkinisd.org 936-633-6136